FARRAGUT ARTS COUNCIL MINUTES

Tuesday, June 5, 2018 - Farragut Town Hall

Attendees: Sandy Garber, Beverley Hammond, Nancy Wentz, Brittany Spencer (staff) and Sue
Stuhl (Parks and Leisure Services Director)

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM by Sandy Garber, President.
Approval of the Minutes: The minutes of the May meeting were approved as presented.

Pleasant Forest Cemetery Event:. This event will be June 10 from 5:00 to 7:00 PM. Due to
adequate money in the budget remaining at the end of the year, there will be no charge for the
event. The trolley will stop on Concord Road to allow the participants to disembark and tour the
cemetery. A few banners have been ordered to place at the cemetery. Port-A-Pottys will be
available for the guests. The Farragut Folk Life Museum will have a tent and have some books
and water for sale. The Cemetery committee will also have a tent and will be available to
answer questions. The actors will have a rehearsal at Hardin Valley Academy prior to the
performance. Costumes will be provided and are being stored at Hardin Valley Academy. The
actors will be provided a light supper after the event.

Artist of the Month: Sherri Burns has agreed to display her hand woven baskets for the display
cases for the months of July and August. Beverley Hammond will contact her about setting up
her display. She will also help her set it up.

New Arts Council Members : Two community members have applied to join the Arts Council.
With the current three members there will be a total of five members. They will join the group at
the August meeting.

Joint Committee of the Arts Council and Beautification Committee:  Sue Stuhl has drawn up
a Charter for the combining the Arts Council and Beautification Committee for presentation to
the Board of Mayor and Alderman. This combined group will be called the Farragut Arts and
Beautification Committee. The number of members of the combined committee should result in
the number of people necessary to carry out the activities of the two previous committees. A
draft of the new charter was presented to the Arts Councils members at the meeting. If
approved by the Board, the logistics of meeting times, etc. will be worked out at the August
meeting.

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 4:29 PM.
Respectfully submitted:
Beverley Hammond, Acting Secretary

Next meeting: Tuesday, August 7, 4:00PM





